TINTON FALLS FIRE DISTRICT #1
EXECUTIVE SESSION MINUTES
NOVEMBER 19, 2020

Motion to go into Executive Session was made by Commissioner Bowles and
seconded by Commissioner Hawkins. All in favor. Executive Session began at 7:33
pm.

The Board went into Executive Session to discuss various personnel concerns
regarding the fire reports.

Also discussed were a number of issues that a Pine Brook member had emailed to
the Board because he was unable to attend the meeting. Those concerns were
explained by Pine Brook member/Commissioner Darell Harris,

Motion to come out of Executive Session was made by Commissioner Hawkins and
seconded by Commissioner Chervinsky. All in favor. Executive Session was
adjourned at 8:15 pm.




